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CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE: 

http://whgclub.org 

WINCHESTER HOME & 
GARDEN CLUB NEWS

Happy Thanksgiving to all! 

Hope to see you all at the 
Festival of Wreaths on Dec 1 - 2

If  you have an item for the 
newsletter, please email Maureen 
with “WH&GC newsletter” in 

the subject line:  

maureenconway@yahoo.com 

OUR NEXT EVENT: 
Holiday WOW Workshop!: December 11th from 10am - noon. Let's gather at 
McCue's Nursery to create a long lasting centerpiece of evergreen that will 
burst with color and sparkle with whimsy. To help us along, McCue's will 
offer a custom design for the WH&GC that will be sure to compliment your 
holiday decor. Feel the crisp air and scent of greens filling us with holiday 
spirit. Cost: $35.00, coffee and pastry. 

There are only three spots left so email Gail today if you’d like to attend. 

  gmorlock415@gmail.com  
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Important	Messages:	

A	message	from	Erica	Drazen:	
In	the	coming	newsletters	we	would	like	to	focus	on	our	members'	new	favorite	
garden	plants.		Please	send	an	email	to	Erica	Drazen	(erica@drazenhome.com)	
with	the	following	information:		your	name,	your	new	favorite	garden	plant,	
why	you	like	it,	and	where	to	buy	it.	

From	the	Membership	Committee:	
Please	mail	your	annual	$50	dues	to	P.O.	Box	492,	Winchester.	Make	your	check		
out	to	WH&GC.	

From	the	Yearbook	Committee:	
We	will	distribute	yearbooks	again	at	the	January	meeting	to	all	members	who	
have	paid	their	dues.		In	order	to	receive	your	yearbook,	please	be	sure	to	bring	
your	check	($50	made	out	to	WH&GC)	to	the	meeting.	If	you	would	like	to	make	
arrangements	to	pick	up	your	book,	please	email	maureenconway@yahoo.com		

WH&GC	T-Shirts:	
We	have	a	few	adorable	WH&GC	“Bloom	Where	You	are	Planted”	t-shirts	
available	for	$20.	Please	contact	Kristen	Ward,	kristenward@verizon.net		if	you	
would	like	to	purchase	one.		

Meeting	Hospitality:	
Please	take	note	of	when	it	is	your	month	to	contribute	to	the	meeting	luncheon.		
You	can	Yind	it	under	the	meeting	dates	in	the	yearbook.		A	Sign-Up	Genius	will	
be	emailed	prior	to	the	meeting	so	you	can	note	what	you’ll	be	bringing.	If	you	
have	any	questions,	please	contact	the	Hospitality	Chair,	Carrie	Fiore	at	
carrielYiore@comcast.net		

Reimbursements:		
If	you	have	made	purchases	for	the	club	that	need	reimbursement,	please	mail	
to	our	Treasurer,	Courtney	Peschel	at	PO	Box	492	or	her	temporary	home	
address	at	24	Lorena	in	Winchester.
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Holiday Luncheon message from Becky Kuhlman 

We are looking for donations of raffle items for the Holiday 
Luncheon! Our raffle is always so much fun so a big Thank You in 
advance for donating a raffle item.  Please drop you raffle item off 
at Becky Kuhlman’s house (8 Dartmouth Street) or bring with you 
to the luncheon by 11. If you have any questions, email Becky at 
rbkuhlman@gmail.com 

You should have received your invitation to our Annual Holiday 
Luncheon this week.  The event will be held on December 13 
at 11:30AM at the Winchester Country Club.

Please RSVP by mailing your $45 check to Eileen Bickenbach
17 Priscilla Lane, Medford, MA 02155

Call Eileen with any questions 781-393-1943
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Our Beautiful Busy Bee, Kristen Ward (along with some help 
from Jimmy at Public Works) has the new urn installed and 
looking beautiful for the holidays!  Thank you, Kristen!


